

17269 Wild Horse Creek Road | Suite 110 Chesterfield, MO 63005 | 636.532.3355

November 8, 2021

Mr. Don Rea, PGA

It is with great excitement that the leadership of the Gateway PGA nominate Nathan Charnes, PGA to be the next Secretary of the PGA of America. Mr. Charnes has been a consistent leader in the Gateway Section over the past decade serving as a Board of Director from 2011 - 2018 followed by his term as District 7 Director from 2019-2021. We are confident he has the passion, personality and business acumen to lead our association for a six-year term as a national officer. We look forward to the campaign culminating at the 2022 PGA Annual Meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Brett Moomey, PGA Gateway PGA President

King May

Grant Masson, PGA Gateway PGA Vice-President Gideon Smith, PGA
Gateway PGA Secretary